
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 6/21

CANCEL NAVWARN 61/20

1. The underwater hazards adjacent to Common Hard Pile on the eastern side of Portsmouth Harbour (south of HMS
Warrior) have now been removed.

2. The following Portsmouth NAVWARNs remain in force: 5/21, 3/21, 71/20, 68/20, 57/20, 44/20, 05/20, 04/20,
15/19, 14/19, 60/18, 75/17, 33/17, 27/14, 57/12, 52/11 & 40/11.

3. Cancel this NAVWARN on 14 Jan 21.

 

 


